Steven Seee

From: Georgine Maniscalchi Edwards <gigiedwards@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 10:39 AM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee; Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. Craven,
Robert E.

Subject: Support for H-5275

Dear RI Legislators,

Please pass H-5275 to allow Ranked-Choice voting in state primaries!
This 1s a no-brainer: We have way too many people running in this little
state. Ranked Choice is the only way for the best candidate to rise to the
top.

Thanks,

Georgine Maniscalchi Edwards
24 Saunders Rd.

Saunderstown 02874




